
Department of Surgery and NSSC in talks to increase training output. 

 
 
The chairman of the department of surgery was in the NSSC on the 27th August 2015.  During 
his visit he met up with Mr. Stephen Bookie of J&J, Ms Pauline.Wanjiru and Edwin Bore. 

The department of surgery is part of the core management team of the NSSC and a key user.  
Additionally a significant proportion of faculty comes from the department. 
Amongst the many issues discussed were the sustainability f the centre and how the department 
of surgery can contribute to this goal.  Resolved department increases number of course as well 
as diversity of course.  Department would also use it offices to encourage other surgically related 
disciples to use the centre more. 

 
 


